Facelift

December 17, 2014 1:00 AM Photo by Paula Burch-Celentano
pburch@tulane.edu

Construction is under way on a new front desk in the the lobby of the Reily Student
Recreation Center on the Tulane University uptown campus. Scheduled to be
completed in early January, the new space will combine member and customer
services.
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